
Metal detecting trial – permitted areas 

Metal detecting is only allowed in the red hatched mapped areas of the beach, shown below, with prior consent issued by NELC, adhering to the National 

Council for Metal Detecting Code of Conduct. Prior consents are unlimited during this trial period between 8th May and 30th September 2023 inclusive. 

 

 

  

 

 

North Promenade 

Metal detecting is permitted between the rock groyne, at 

Wonderland, and the pier, from the sea wall to the end of the 

rock groyne and the end of the pier structure, as shown above.  

 

Central Promenade 

Metal detecting is permitted between the pier and the leisure 

centre, from the sea wall to the front of the pier structure, as 

shown in the map, to the ends of the wooden groynes only. No 

detecting is to go beyond the ends of the groynes. 

 

https://www.ncmd.co.uk/code-of-conduct/
https://www.ncmd.co.uk/code-of-conduct/

